
UUCD Annual Membership Meeting, June 6, 11:30am, Zoom Meeting. 

All participants in the UUCD community are welcome.   
Members may participate in an up-or-down vote on the budget and the proposed new members for  

the Board (Meghan Kelly, Sarah Larkin) and  
Nominating Committee (Tamara Range,1 year; Mary Higgins MacDonnell, 2 years; Walter Fulde 2 years). 

Proposed Budget: To be published soon.   
Marty West, Financial Officer, will be available to answer questions by email or phone. 

Members will be emailed at least a week before the meeting with the Zoom link. 

Members who do not receive the link and Friends who wish to attend as observers  
may request the link from office@uudavis.org. 

For more complete details on the Board of Trustees, the Nominating Committee or election procedures, 
please refer to the UUCD Bylaws.  

From the Nominating Committee . . . Candidates for the Board of Trustees and the Nominating Committee will be 
introduced at the April 18 worship service. Our Bylaws also allow nominations to the Board via a written petition signed 
by at least 20 voting members of the church. Nomination procedures are detailed in Article 6(f) (1) and (2).  Any 
petition should be submitted to Claudia Utts-Smith, Board Chair, no later than Sunday, May 2.  If you have questions, 
ask any Nom Com member: Jill Pickett, Karen Kurth, Liz King, Robin Datel, Tamara Range, Ted Swift. 

 

Board: Meghan Kelly Meghan Kelly is a lifelong UU and has been a Member of UUCD since 2014. She is 
currently a Worship Associate and on the Membership Team. Meghan has previously held multiple roles in RE, 
been on the Strategic Planning Task Force, and a member of the Campus Ministry group and committee. Outside 
of church, Meghan likes to be outside, cook and bake, read and fold laundry.   

Sarah Larkin: I have been a member of UUCD for 7 years. I served on the Stewardship Committee for 3 years, 
as a WA associate for the last 2 years, and am excited to be a member of the Board. I am a lover of flowers and 
people and I love to connect one with the other. I own two Yolo County businesses, Sarah Larkin Design and 
Coaching with Sarah Larkin. 

Nominating Committee: Tamara Range: I am the wife of Kelly and mother of 3 amazing kids–Grace 19, Billy 
15, April 11. I work fulltime from home as a Supervisor at a national mortgage company. Our family has come to 
UUCD for 15 years; it is our second family. I worked as a volunteer in the bridge house for 5 years and was 
privileged to be a member and chair of the Children’s Youth Religious Exploration (CYRE) committee. I was on the 
“Strategic Planning Committee” and served on the Board for the last 3 years. I also served as a Board 
Representative on the Nominating Committee. I’m excited for this work. 

Mary Higgins MacDonnell: I’ve been a UU for over 3 decades. I have found a spiritual home at UUCD for the 
past 12 years.  Recently retired from a career in nursing, I’m having fun shaping this next chapter.  The pandemic 
shows me that the meaning of life is connection with others.  In my spare time, I love to walk with friends, read, 
craft, and soon—play with my pandemic puppy. 

Walter Fulde: I have been a UUCD member since 2003 and was a Board member and served as Board Chair for 
the 2018/19 year.  I'm also involved in keeping the church bylaws up to date and working with the Board on 
governance questions.  I work for CalPERS as a project manager.  My wife and son are also involved in the church.  


